
 

CONSULTATION SUMMARY REPORT 

DECEMBER 2018 MONTHLY COMMUNITY INFO DAY 

Overview 

Event Date/Location Staff present 

Approx. 

number 

attended Notification of Events 

New Hockey 

Facility – 

Construction 

Vibration 

Information 

Session 

Thursday 13 

December 2018 

Pinehurst School – 

College 4 Building 

75 Bush Road, 

Albany 

5:30pm 

Northern Corridor 

Alliance team 

Mike Spies, Trish Viall, 

Keelin Flynn, Jo Anslow, 

Bridget Wild 

Guest presenter: 

Jon Styles 

Harbour Hockey 

representative: 

Peter Felstead  

3  Invitations sent to local 

businesses and residents 

Key topics 

The main purpose for this month’s info day was to provide information to property owners about 

vibration from the New Hockey facility site. 

  

The key topics covered in the presentations included: 

 Understanding vibration (presented by Jon Styles) 

 The project’s consent conditions for managing construction vibration (presented by Bridget Wild) 

 Construction activities and vibration monitoring being undertaken (presented by Mike Spies) 

 

Advertising the events 

An invite was sent to 58 local businesses and residents.  

Feedback main points 

The main comments and questions raised from attendees were to do with monitoring data, key staff 

and their contact details, and personal experiences with vibration caused from the construction work.   

 

Key social impacts and future project mitigation recommendations for project team: 

Vibration was a topical issue for some property owners and commercial owners along Bush Road and 

near the new Hockey facility site. It was important to hold a meeting to work through any concerns and 

update affected parties with the latest information.  

February 2019 

Keelin Flynn 

Communications and Engagement Team Manager, Northern Corridor Improvements Alliance



10 Rothwell Avenue 
Rosedale 

Auckland 0632 

 

   

E: northerncorridor@nzta.govt.nz T: 0800 624 776 W: www.nzta.govt.nz/nci 

 

[Date] 

[Address 1 

Address 2 

Address 3] 

Invitation to a construction vibration information session  

Dear Neighbour 

We would like to invite you to an information session about construction vibration with regard to 

the new North Harbour Hockey facility build. 

 

The key topics that will be covered include: 

 Explanation of construction vibration 

 Recent feedback received about construction vibration  

 What we’re doing to mitigate vibration 

 Vibration monitoring stations 

 Recorded levels 

 General construction vibration works programme  

 

WHEN:  Thursday 13 December, 5.30pm 

WHERE:  Pinehurst School – College 4 Building 

  75 Bush Road, Albany  

 

Please RSVP by email trish.viall@northerncorridor.co.nz, phone or text 027 548 7474 if you or 

a representative is able to attend the information session. If you are unable to attend but would 

like to receive information please let me know. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Trish Viall 

Community Engagement Manager 

trish.viall@northerncorridor.co.nz  

Mobile 027 548 7474    Freephone 0800 624 776 
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